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Greetings,

We are currently processing Bear Head Energy Inc.’s “Request to Vacate Authorizations”
(Request) filed on December 7, 2022, in Docket No. 15-33-LNG. 
 
To complete the record for our decision-making, we ask that Bear Head supplement the
Request with the current corporate status of Bear Head’s joint authorization holder, Bear
Head LNG (USA), LLC, provided by the Delaware Division of Corporations. 
 
This status can be retrieved for a fee of $10 from Delaware’s website: 
https://icis.corp.delaware.gov/eCorp/EntitySearch/NameSearch.aspx
 
For convenience, you may reply to this email with a copy of the Delaware webpage showing
Bear Head LNG (USA)’s status with the date retrieved.  To ensure prompt handling of Bear
Head’s Request, we ask that you submit this information on or before next Friday, January
13.
 
Thank you.
 
 
Division of Natural Gas Regulation
Office of Resource Sustainability
Office of Fossil Energy and Carbon Management
U.S. Department of Energy
1000 Independence Ave, SW
Washington, DC 20585
Email: fergas@hq.doe.gov
Website: https://www.energy.gov/fecm/regulation

 

From: MacLean, Paul <paul.maclean@bearheadenergy.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 2:32 PM
To: MacLean, Paul <paul.maclean@bearheadenergy.ca>; FERGAS <fergas@hq.doe.gov>
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Cc: Wade, Jennifer L. <jennifer.wade@hq.doe.gov>; Ulrey, Peri <peri.ulrey@hq.doe.gov>; Wood,
Natalie <natalie.wood@hq.doe.gov>; Godbold, John <john.godbold@bearheadenergy.ca>;
Monaghan, Patrick <PMonaghan@buckeye.com>; Emil J. Barth (emil.barth@bakerbotts.com)
<emil.barth@bakerbotts.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Bear Head LNG FE Docket No. 15-33-LNG - Request to Vacate
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
Bear Head Energy Inc.(“Bear Head”) hereby submits for filing in the above-referenced docket(s), a
request that the Department of Energy (“DOE”) vacate Order No. 3681 (FTA) and Order No. 3770
(Non-FTA) issued in FE Docket No. 15-33-LNG on July 21,  2015 and February 5, 2016, respectively.
Bear Head requests that the orders be vacated effective as of
the date of DOE’s approval of this request.
 
Please contact the undersigned with any questions regarding this filing.
 
Sincerely
Paul MacLean
 

Paul MacLean
Chief Operating Officer and Country Manager
Phone: 902-448-7431
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